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1.   New London County Fire Chiefs Association May Meeting  
 
The New London County Fire Chiefs Association May Meeting will be held at 7 p.m. on Wednesday, May 3, 
2017 held at and hosted by the Pawcatuck F.D. 33 Liberty Street in Pawcatuck, CT 06379.    
 
-----------        
 
2.  CT Fire Department Instructors Association Meetin 
 
The Connecticut Fire Department Instructors Association will me on Wednesday, May 10, 2017  at 9 a.m. at 
the Avon Fire Department Company #1  25 Darling Drive (one block from Rt. 44) . 
Recruiting new members into the organization, light refreshments,   Guest Speaker Professor Larry Brandoli, 
former head of the Springfield Mass, Fire and Arson Squad and now a private insurance investigator for the 
insurance industry.  
 
Looking for new idea's from the membership about how to make the meetings more productive and 
accessible, and to look at training and educational options for us to sponsor, including a Connecticut Fire 
Officer College - three day workshop annually.    Please try to attend....You are a member of a proud and 
respected organization!    Questions to Pete Buonome, VP CFDIA at (860) 966 0182 or e-mail at 
amishchief@aol.com    
 
-----------           
 
3.  New Haven County Fire Emergency Plan Gala 80th Anniversary Dinner Meeting 
 

mailto:amishchief@aol.com


The New Haven County Fire Emergency Plan will hold it Gala 80th Anniversary Dinner Meeting and Annual 
Election of Officers and Directors at 7 p.m. on Tuesday, May 16, 2017 at Citizen’s Engine Company #3 in 
Seymour.  Cost is $25.  Please RSVP no later than Tuesday, May 9, 2017 to Martin Carlo (203) 985-8245.   
 
-----------  
 
4.  2017 EMS CHAMPION AWARD  - Nominations Now Open Until May 5 
 
IMPORTANT—ACT SOON--DEADLINE FOR NOMINATIONS IS FRIDAY, MAY 5  
Proudly announcing the: 
 
2017 Saint Francis Hospital and Medical Center EMS Champion Award 
 
The Saint Francis EMS Champion Award honors individuals, both EMTs and Paramedics, who epitomize 
the spirit embodied in the word "champion." This award seeks to go beyond, but does not exclude, the typical 
recognition for patient care and instead examines extraordinary efforts related to EMS- the profession, 
providers, committee and administrative work, and the community. We look for individuals who go above 
and beyond; a hero, but not in the typical media sense—A Champion,  someone special.. a contributor… a 
supporter.. a giver. 
 
The goal of this program is to recognize and honor excellence, and exemplify what it means to be an 
emergency medical professional. Winners will be recognized on May 24 at the EMS Champion Awards 
Ceremony.  
 
EMS Champion Award recipients are nominated by their peers and must be individuals currently working or 
volunteering as an EMS provider in the Saint Francis service area .  Two winners will be selected and they 
will each receive a $300 VISA® gift card. 
 
The winners' names will also be included on the EMS Champion Award wall plaque, which is prominently 
displayed in the Emergency Department of the John T. O'Connell Tower. 
 
To submit your nomination please visit  www.saintfranciscare.com/emschampion  (hyperlink removed for 
security purposes- copy and paste link into your browser) 
 
All nominations must be received by April 28, 2017. 
 
For more information, please contact 
John Quinlavin at jquinlav@stfranciscare.org 
 
----------- 
 
5.  May 2017 EMT Refresher Course at Code One 
 
East Hartford: 
May 18, 2017 to May 21, 2017 
**No Online Component Required** 

http://www.saintfranciscare.com/emschampion
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Thursday & Friday - 6:00 PM to 11:00 PM 
Saturday & Sunday - 9:00 AM to 7:00 PM 
Course details at www.ct-ems.com 
 
----------- 
 
6.  American Military University May Webinar-Building a National Approach to Reduce Cancer in 
the Fire Service 
 
Building a National Approach to Reduce Cancer in the Fire Service 
Tuesday, May 30 from 1 p.m. – 2 p.m. (ET) 
Several organizations have been working to draw attention to the issue of cancer within the fire service and 
take action to reduce firefighter exposure to carcinogens. The National Fallen Firefighters Foundation 
(NFFF) has facilitated a meeting with all the fire service organizations to develop a national strategy to 
address the issue of cancer in the fire service. Join AMU to receive an update on the work of the Fire Service 
Occupational Cancer Alliance including an outline of several recommendations made by the Alliance. 
 
REGISTER FOR THE WEBINAR* 
Instructor: Victor Stagnaro, Director of Fire Service Programs at National Fallen Firefighters Foundation  
For additional information visit: http://www.amu.apus.edu/lp4/agreements/ESwebinars 
----------- 
 
7.  Larus Institute to offer June 3 Entry-level Oral Interview Prep Class 
 
Larus Institute will hold a one-day, entry-level, firefighter oral interview prep class in the New Haven area. 
In this interactive, mock interview class, participants learn how to prepare their own responses, the kind of 
answers panelists want to hear, and write a winning resume. Participants receive a complimentary copy of 
Firefighter Oral Interview Prep Workbook, 2nd Edition. 
Go to www.publicsafetyprep.com for more information and to register. 
 
---------- 
 
8.  Larus Institute to offer May 13 Entry-level Written Exam Prep Class 
 
Entry-level firefighter exams are approaching! Larus Institute will hold a one-day, entry-level firefighter 
written exam prep class in the New Haven area. This course prepares applicants for all tests, including 
computer and video based exams. In addition to covering test-taking strategies and every subject that appears 
on tests (including math, mechanical aptitude, and personality/psych questions), participants learn how to 
write winning resumes and receive a complimentary copy of Firefighter Exam and Interview Prep, 2nd 
Edition. 
Go to www.publicsafetyprep.com for more information and to register. 
 
---------- 
 
9.  CFA June School 2017 – Forcible Entry is Full 
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Registration is now open for June School 2017 sponsored by the Connecticut Fire Academy.  The annual 
event will run from June 5th-10th. Classes, unless otherwise noted, will be held on the CFA campus at 34 
Perimeter Road in Windsor Locks.  Completed registrations are due by May 26th.   
 
Applications can be mailed and/or faxed to the following number, 860-654-1889.  A separate Flashover 
permission form is required to be submitted for those registering for the Flashover Survival class.  Some 
classes require full turnout gear and SCBA or other equipment, please read the course descriptions 
carefully.  First time applicants for the Forcible Entry class will receive preference this year.  If you have 
never attended this course, please sign up early!   
 
Any questions regarding the classes or registration please contact Program Manager Jason Decremer at 860-
264-9242 or Program Manager Eric Munsell at 860-264-9260. 
 
Brochure  http://www.ct.gov/cfpc/cwp/view.asp?Q=592370&A=833 
 
PLEASE USE THIS APPLICATION     http://www.ct.gov/cfpc/lib/cfpc/june_one_2017.pdf 
 
Forcible Entry #17433 is full 
 
 

PLEASE DO NOT REPLY TO THIS EMAIL 

http://www.ct.gov/cfpc/cwp/view.asp?Q=592370&A=833
http://www.ct.gov/cfpc/lib/cfpc/june_one_2017.pdf


The Saint Francis Hospital and 

Medical Center EMS Champion 

Award honors individuals, both 

EMTs and Paramedics, who 

epitomize the spirit embodied 

in the word “champion.” 

The goal of this program is to 

recognize and honor excellence, 

and exemplify what it means to 

be an emergency medical 

professional. 

Winners will be recognized with 

an awards ceremony on May 24, 

2017 at 17:00. 

2017 

EMS CHAMPION 

AWARD 
Nominations Now Accepted 

EMS Champion Award recipients are nominated 

by their peers and must be individuals currently 

working or volunteering as an EMS provider in 

the Saint Francis service area. Two winners will 

be selected and they will each receive a $300 

VISA®  gift card. 

The winners’ names will also be included on the 

EMS Champion Award wall plaque, prominently 

displayed in the Emergency Department of the 

John T. O’Connell Tower. 

To submit your nomination please visit 

www.saintfranciscare.com/emschampion 

All nominations must be received by 

Friday, May 5, 2017.
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